Storage Committee Report:  
From: Maggie Meyer, Storage Committee
To: Worship and Music Committee

The Storage Committee met on August 14. The Committee approved the proposal that Joe Baker presented to install a “test” section of the chair counters, which will be in six feet sections. The Committee approved Joe’s proposal. Maggie Meyer proposed extending the counter to the dehumidifier. Both Mike Bailey and Ralph Olander agreed to put the computer and sound equipment on the counter, which allowed the extension of the counter, which would now allow for 7’ sections. The Committee approved a color/pattern for the counter that would complement the wall and floor colors. 
The Committee then visited the Bride’s Room to assess the impact of the newly installed Lowe’s storage cabinet. Rev Kat indicated that she will work with the Aesthetics Committee to implement the work space and storage plan. During this process, the Aesthetics Committee will evaluate the contents of the Bride’s Room and the Bell Tower to determine what should be put in the new cabinet and what should be stored in the Bell Tower. They will meet August 28. 
Rev Kat also indicated that men’s group will be approached about disposing of the speaker in the choir loft, the unneeded wood in the Bell Tower, and any other materials that are deemed disposable. Rev Kat said that should be accomplished. This will be completed by September 1, but we will have “wiggle room” until September 9.
It was agreed that the next meeting should be scheduled after Huck’s installs the first section of the counter/ chair storage unit.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Storage Committee Update:
The Aesthetics Committee met on Tuesday August 28 to organize storage in the Bride’s Room. The Committee  installed shelves in the first Lowe’s cabinet  purchased and “tidied up” the Brides room. They will met again on Tuesday and Wednesday of the following week."


